
Editorial Change ARIN-edit-2019-1: Remove IPv4 Reference in NRPM Section 6.10.1 
 
 
Problem Statement: 
 
There is confusing IPv4 policy in section NRPM Section 6.10.1. 
 
Policy Statement: 
 
Replace sentence 
 
“These allocations will be no smaller than a /24 using IPv4 or a /48 using IPv6.” 
 
with 
 
“These allocations will be no longer than a /48.” 
 
Comments: 
 
Timetable for implementation: Immediate 
 
 
Staff notes for June 20 Board Meeting: 
 

• ARIN Resource Impact – The staff assessment notes implementation of this editorial 
change in policy would have a minimal resource impact. It is estimated that this policy 
could be implemented 60 days after ratification by the ARIN Board of Trustees. 

• ARIN Legal Assessment – The legal assessment notes ARIN Counsel sees no material 
legal issue in the policy, and believes the policy will assist ARIN achieve anti-fraud 
objectives. 

• PDP Conformance – The President notes that the ARIN PDP has been properly followed, 
and that comments submitted during the 30-day community discussion period were in 
support of the editorial change.  

 


